
 
December 20, 2022 
 
Mark Faucette 
BHCIP Program Director 
California Department of Health Care Services  
BHCIP Round 5: Crisis and Behavioral Health Continuum 
 
 
RE:  Letter of Support for Jamboree Housing Corporation  

BHCIP Round 5: Crisis and Behavioral Health Continuum 
Huntington Beach Healing Center 

 17642 Beach Blvd, Huntington Beach, CA 92647 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the Housing Authority of the City of Huntington Beach, we are pleased to support 
Jamboree’s application to the California Department of Health Care Services for Behavioral Health 
Continuum Infrastructure Program, Round 5: Crisis and Behavioral Health Continuum for the 
development referenced above. 
 
The Housing Authority recognizes that this project will provide a crucial space to engage unhoused 
individuals and create a path from homelessness to housing. At the same time, the project will assist 
in addressing the barriers that have prevented housing in the past. 
 
Jamboree Housing Corporation is a nonprofit housing developer with extensive experience 
constructing, renovating, financing, operating, and providing meaningful supportive services for all 
types of affordable and supportive housing communities throughout California. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to document our commitment to the Jamboree application.  If you have 
any questions, please feel free to contact Jason Austin, Director of Homelessness and Behavioral 
Health at Jason.Austin@surfcity-hb.org or by phone at 714-374-1704. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Al Zelinka 
Executive Director  
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